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Dear Rosemead SD Parents and Community, 
  
The Rosemead School District has an excellent team of employees who work together to ensure the 
safety of our students and staff as our #1 priority. 
  
As the long-term Superintendent of the Rosemead School District, I am blessed to work with a 
wonderfully competent and caring group of professionals. 
  
The Rosemead School District Administrators, Staff and Board of Trustees will continue to 
reassure you, our parents that your children - our students safety will continue to be our #1 priority. 
  
We are all here for the best interest of all "our" children. 
  
Thank you to our staff for their countless hours of dedication and support to the Rosemead 
Community and families. 
  
Yours truly, 
 
Dr. Amy Enomoto-Perez 
Superintendent 
Rosemead School District  

 Posted: 2/8/17 
 


